Sasha Linker

From: John Dade

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2019 7:52 AM

To: CommAsst

Subject: Public Comment: California Fair Political Practices Commission

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: John Dade

Date: Mon, Oct 7, 2019 at 7:49 AM

Subject: California Fair Political Practices Commission
To: <CommAsst@fppc.ca.gov>

Dear Commission Assistant,

Since | will not make it to the meeting on October 18, | am writing to
show my support for Ms.Susan Shelly (Case Number 15/003) and to
support her in her defense against what appears to be an excessive
fine being levied for a minor issue dealing with "late filing' of reports.

My research turns up inconsistent and arbitrary fines patterns in many
cases and many not commensurate with the offense.

There are many more serious (and intentional) abuses that need attention
in my opinion.

| am asking for a fair and common sense resolution to this case and would
actually like to see it dropped completely as a good faith gesture to those looking
to seek political office that there is "fairness" in your oversight position.

Thank You for you consideration.

Sincerely,

John Dade
Buena Park, CA





